
Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, 

Thank you for hearing my testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health 
Provider Protection Act.   I do not have a personal story of a family member, thank the Lord. 
I have heard many stories of my customers loved ones, a coworker’s husband and a close 
friend who lost their lives due to the strict protocols that I believe ended their lives.  I 
believe this is due to corporate and government interference with treatments and 
prohibition of repurposed drugs that are cheap and effective and are proven to prevent 
death and heal people.  

I do not believe that corporations or governments have a place in deciding for any 
individual what is best for that individual’s health.  The patient doctor relationship is vital to 
individual health and choice, treatment, and cure.   I would like to be assured that I and all 
citizens will retain the standard we’ve always known and that is the doctor’s ability to treat 
based upon that relationship between the patient and doctor. 

In closing. THE WHO DOES NOT HAVE JURISDCTION IN OUR STATE OF OHIO. This will only 
further damage the health industry and the patient doctor relationship by installing and 
perpetuating the one size fits all application to treatment, along with creating endless 
emergencies at our expense. 

 

I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73. 

Thank you, 

Joy L Walters 

Fostoria, Ohio 44830 

 

 

 


